
243 CENTRAL STREET 

LOWELL, MASSACHUSETTS 

TELEPHONE 4-0404 

Oct. 27, 1953 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. # 2 
Walnutport, Pa. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

This is to ackowledge receipt of your letter and to inform 

you that your observations made on Friday, September 18, 1953 are 

correct. 

Your letter makes it possible for us to further point with 

pride to our strong signal and in view of the fact that you received 

our si nal as far away as Walnutport, Pei it is indeed "unusual". 

A most sincere and warm thank you for making your 

observations known to us. I believe, with your data, WCA P has reached 

its furthest distance in point of audibility. 

Yours for continued better and happier listening. 

Sincerely 

Z LZZ,z-D 

go San Antokio 
Program Director 


